Weekly Learning Letter

Year One — Week Commencing 11" September

This week in Year

One...

In science we have spent our week learning all about seasonal change and we
have enjoyed finding seasonal treasures. We have also enjoyed computing with a
focus on online safety. In addition to this our RE learning this week has been
using our senses to explore religion and belief.

Reminder

Remember we will have PE every Monday so you will need to come into school
in your kit.

Your child will have forest school three times this term. Details have been sent
separately. We are still looking for volunteers for Red Squirrels so please get
in touch with Miss Munro if you can help out.

Please can you return your child’s collection form to either Miss Munro or Mrs

Polmeer. We do have spares should you need another one.

Maths

In maths this week, we have practised our number formation. We have also been
looking at sorting, counting, and representing objects up to the value of 10. We
have used many different resources to help us including counters, counting bears

and images.

English

In English this week we have been practising writing sentences, with a focus on
capital letters, finger spaces and full stops. In addition to this we have introduced
our new oral text ‘How to be a Superhero’. The children have drawn a text map

to help them to learn the instructions.

Phonics

This week in Phonics we have been recapping our phase 3 graphemes and
starting to look at some phase 5 graphemes: wh, ph. We have been applying
these graphemes in our writing as well as our reading.

This week’s spellings:

This week’s spellings have been stuck in your child’s reading diary.

If the children could practise reading and writing these words at home over the
next week, this will help the children in their reading of books as well as their
writing of sentences. You could write them using coloured pencils, pens, or even

write the word and cut it up into each letter to rearrange it the right way.




To support your child’s learning at home this week you could...

To support the learning at home this week you could collect a number of objects and sort them into
groups. Which group has more? Which group has less? Can you represent the groups using pictures or

numerals?

You might also like to practise writing out your spellings using different coloured pencils to create your

own rainbow spellings.

You may wish to create a poster about how we keep ourselves safe online.




